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I would appreciate receiving confirmation from you that the above
interim arrangements set forth in this note, equally authentic in English and
in French, are acceptable to your Government.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

MITCHELL SHARP
Secretary of State

for External Affairs
His Excellency the Honourable William J. Porter,
Ambassador of the United States of America,
Ottawa.


